Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB
01/22/2007 07:35 PM cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib
Subject Library Bulletin, January 22, 2007, Number 1576

The Library Services Committee is heading down a new program path . Are you developing a library
research idea or do you have a publication in progress ? Have you explored a topic, developed a
proposal, or collected data and now are determining the next steps ? If yes, please consider speaking at
this forum. Participants will be given the opportunity to present their projects and then receive feedback
from their colleagues in the library . The setting will be informal and all staff are welcome to participate
and attend.

Who? Any Staff Member of the West Campus Libraries

Please let William or Cynthia know if you would like to participate . We will keep the # of
participants at 3 per forum. Dana (#1 participant) has already started some research
with surprising results. If more than 3 staff take the challenge then we can have another
forum in April.

What? Library Research Forum
When? Tuesday, March 13, Noon - 1:30 MARK DATE ON YOUR CALENDAR!
Where? Javits Room

Why? As a Means to Share, Motivate, and Learn from Each Other




